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Gentlemen:

Attached is your approved copy of Form C-104 on your Ginsberg Federal #15-A, 35-18S-30E,
we were wondering since all the other Ginsberg Federal wells in the Shugart Pool

are in batteries #1, #2, #3 and #4 if this well should be Ginsberg Federal btry #57

If this should be the case, please send Form C-104 showing correct name.

Thanks,

Nita Wright
Clark



